
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, August 3, 
2023, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: Mirchelle Enright, Chair 
  Dennis O’Hara, Vice Chair-via teleconference 
  JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 
  

The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. 
A moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on July 6, 2023, 
having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 
 Board approved a 100 percent ballot order for the November 7, 
2023, General Election and directed the registrar to order 
accordingly and to split the order between absentee ballots and 
Election Day ballots at his discretion.   
 
 Board and registrar discussed tech security. Registrar 
reported that basic plans were being created to continue basic 
operations in case of internet failure/ cyber-attack, and 
catastrophic building issue. Board, registrar, and staff will then 
conduct table top exercises to practice readiness.  
 
 Registrar handed Board his annual evaluation paperwork, which 
they will complete. 
 
  Board adjourned the meeting at 11:15 after unanimously 
agreeing to meet again at 10:30 A.M. on September 7, 2023. 
                          
 

_____________________________             
                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


